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NEWSLETTER 

1/12/19

Dear fellow Classic Alpine entrant,

We have had an incredible response from previous entrants and newcomers. The latter will make up nearly 50% of the cars entered. And a lot of the previous entrants are coming with different cars, which to our view is perfect as it keeps the event fresh from both a people and vehicle point of view. So thanks to you all.

Together with this newsletter is the detail about accommodation for the Saturday and Sunday nights. Please action this immediately, as you will be aware this region is very busy and bookings need to be done well in time. We ask that once you have booked you drop us a note saying you are organised so Jeff and Paul can relax this aspect is dealt with.
The other item you should deal with is that the entry fee of $395 be paid by December 10th. Orders are being placed for items and we will paying out on your behalf over the next few months. Please mark your payment with your name. 
The bank account is the same:

03 1509 0110645 000
In the new year we will send more details but some of you more canny entrants will have had a guess as to the route. Do not over think this as The CAT always has secret plans. We can assure you not only the route will be exciting and varied but the stop offs, lunch venues and final charity prize giving event will be sure to please.

Don't forget the web page has a record of the 2018 event and these updates and details will appear there.
As usual if there are any queries please phone the other organiser.

Season greetings and lets have a merry festive season.

Paul & Jeff

www.classicalpinetour.com

Po Box 42006 

Orakei

Auckland 1745
Jeff +64 274 442730
Paul +64 21 923693

